Jones, Beth A.
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From: Branch Bros <btreeproperty@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 1:14 PM
To: Jones, Beth A.
Subject: 19-CUP-0063 Eigelbach Avenue

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Good Afternoon Beth,

After hard discussion and thoughtful reflection, our justification for having a CUP in close proximity with other CUPs
comes down to serving the visitors of our city. This Schnitzelburg / Germantown area has so much to offer when it
comes to Louisville culture. A great neighborhood, with diverse- open minded neighbors is a fantastic virtue for our
city's guests to enjoy a fun, intimate setting for their stay. Spending the night in homes, not hotels, is the best way to
experience any city. To stay where the people stay, to enjoy the same neighborhood as if they belong to our city, even if

only for a weekend. We strongly believe that this CUP justifies itself once you get on site, and feel the coziness of the
home we provide to the treasured guests to our neighborhood.

I hope you find this satisfactory for our CUP justification.

Jacob
502-767-9477

We buy, sell & rent homes!
Contact us today
502-428-5563




